

A. Hiller

Governor

Jeff Kottkamp

Lt. Governor

Charlie Crist

A Michael W. Sole
Secretary

Bob Martinez Center 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

May 1, 2007

Mr. Stuart K. Whiddon, Sherriff Glades County Sherriff's Office Post Office Box 39 Moore Haven, Florida 33471

Dear Mr. Whiddon:

Thank you for your assistance with the Department of Environmental Protection's April 24, 2007 meeting regarding Florida Power and Light's pending air construction permit application for a coal fired electric power plant. We appreciate the assistance of you and your deputies in making this meeting a success. Your deputies were courteous, professional and very quick to handle the incident that arose at the end of the meeting.

Sincerely,

Trina L. Vielhauer, Chief Bureau of Air Regulation

Zun L Vichaus

cc: Chief Deputy Pottorff



Bob Martinez Center 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Charlie Crist Governor

Jeff Kottkamp Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole Secretary

May 1, 2007

Ms. Jean Prowant, Principal Moore Haven Jr. / Sr. High School 700 Terrier Pride Drive S.W. Post Office Box 99 Moore Haven, Florida 33471

Dear Ms. Prowant:

Thank you for your assistance with the Department of Environmental Protection's April 24, 2007 meeting regarding Florida Power and Light's pending air construction permit application for a coal fired electric power plant. We appreciate the assistance of you and your staff in making this meeting a success.

Sincerely,

Trina L. Vielhauer, Chief Bureau of Air Regulation

Tima Wuhan

cc: Ms. Lori Bond



Bob Martinez Center 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Charlie Crist Governor

Jeff Kottkamp Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole Secretary

May 1, 2007

Mr. Wayne Aldrich, Superintendent Glades County School Board 400 10th Street S.W. Post Office Box 459 Moore Haven, Florida 33471

Dear Mr. Aldrich:

Thank you for your assistance with the Department of Environmental Protection's April 24, 2007 meeting regarding Florida Power and Light's pending air construction permit application for a coal fired electric power plant. We appreciate the assistance of you and your staff in making this meeting a success.

Sincerely,

Trina L. Vielhauer, Chief Bureau of Air Regulation

Truck Vuhaun

cc: Ms. Lisa Randolph



Bob Martinez Center 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Charlie Crist Governor

leff Kottkamp Lt. Governor

Michael W. Sole Secretary

May 1, 2007

Mr. Jon Iglehart, Director South District Office Department of Environmental Protection Post Office Box 2549 Ft. Myers, FL 33902-2549

Dear Jon:

I cannot thank you and your staff enough for your assistance with the April 24th meeting in Glades County. We could not have conducted this event without the help of you and your staff. You all are great!

Thanks again,

Trina Vielhauer

cc: Audrey Wright, Sherrill Culliver and Charles Emery